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[Emblem] Israel                 Defense              Forces 

Civil Administration Judea and Samaria 

Public                Liaison               Office 

TA                                                 30167 

Av                         2                        5774 

July                       29                      2014 

 

To 

Omri Metzer – "HaMoked" 

Fax:                 02-6276317 

 

Re:  Your letter regarding the resident,                Manasrah, ID No.________ 
Your letter dated July 20, 2014 

 

 

1. Receipt of your above referenced letter is hereby confirmed. 

 

2. Your letter was examined vis-à-vis the relevant personnel in the civil administration 

and the following is our response: 

 

a. No application to enter the seam zone has been received by the Jenin 

District Coordination Office (DCO) for the resident Mu'ad             

Manasrah, ID No. __________. 

 

b. For the purpose of handling the resident's application, he is required to 

submit an application to enter the seam zone together with all relevant 

documents to the Palestinian coordination office in his place of residence. 

 

3. For your information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

(Signed) 

Eliran Sasson,                             Captain 

Public             Liaison                 Officer 

Head of the Civil Administration Office  

 

 

 

Unclassified 
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